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RESTRICTED

ZOECON

ALTOSID (R)  BRIQUET

A sustained Release Mosquito Growth Regulator 
to Prevent Adult Mosquito Emergence

GUARANTEE:  Methoprene         7.9%

REGISTRATION NO.:  15152  PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

The product contains water; therefore the weight of the briquet
and percent by weight of active ingredient will vary with
hydration.  The ingredient statement is expressed on a dry weight
basis.

READ THE LABEL FOR COMPLETE INSTRUCTIONS BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Use of this product is limited to public health officials, 
mosquito abatement officials and other trained personnel 

of Public mosquito programs.

CONTAINS:  100 BRIQUETS 
MINIMUM NET CONTENTS:  540 g

Zoecon Canada Inc.
12 Stanley Court, Unit 3

Whitby, ON L1N 8P9 
PHONE: (416)  430-2511

Altosid is a Registered Trademark of Sandoz Ltd.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control Product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offense
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NATURE OF RESTRICTION:  This product is to be used only in the
manner authorized; contact local pesticide authorities regarding
appropriate use permits that may be required.



DIRECTIONS FOR USE

HANDLING INSTRUCTIONS 
1. Do not remove ALTOSID Briquets from container except for    

immediate use.
2. Reseal container immediately to maintain Briquet moisture 

content.
3. Store in a cool, moist place.

INTRODUCTION:  The ALTOSID Briquet is a formulation designed to
release effective levels of ALTOSID insect growth regulator over
a 30 day period under typical environmental conditions.  Release
of ALTOSID insect growth regulator is effected by dissolution of
the ALTOSID Briquet.  The active ingredient, when released, tends
to float up and out from the Briquet when immersed in water.
Obstructions such as debris, vegetation, and loose sediment,
which can cover the Briquet and inhibit normal distribution may
effect control and should be considered when determining
placement.

ALTOSID Briquets prevent the emergence of adult mosquitoes
including Culex, and Culiseta spp., as well as those of the
floodwater mosquito complex (Aedes, Anopheles and Psorophora
spp.) from treated water.  Treated larvae continue to develop
normally to the pupal stage where they die.

APPLICATION TIME:  Placement of ALTOSID Briquets should be made
at the beginning of the mosquito season.  Under normal conditions
repeat treatment every 30 days.  Renew at the recommended
interval and rate.  Continue treatment through the last brood of
the season.  Placement may be made at any stage of larval
development.  NOTE:  This insect growth regulator has no effect
on mosquitoes which have reached to pupal of adult stage prior to
treatment.

APPLICATION SITES:  ALTOSID Briquets are designed to control
mosquitoes in small bodies of water which are not primary fish
and wildlife habitant.  Examples of application sites are:  storm
drains, catch basins, roadside ditches, ornamental ponds and
fountains, cesspools and septic tanks, water treatment and
settling ponds, flooded crypts, transformer vaults, construction
and other man-made depressions, as well as other water
accumulations.

APPLICATION RATES AND INTERVALS:  For mosquito control in
non-flow, shallow depressions (up to 60 cm. in depth), treat on
the basis of surface area placing centrally 1 ALTOSID Briquets
for 9.3 metre squared.

PRECAUTIONS



Do not use on food crops or on land used for growing food crops.
Do not use in water which may be used for human or livestock
drinking purposes.  Remove all livestock during applications.

DISPOSAL
Make the empty container unsuitable for further use. Dispose of
the container in accordance with provincial requirements.  For
information on the disposal of unused or unwanted product and the
cleanup of spills, contact the regional office of Conservation
and Protection, Environment Canada. FIRST AID:  If on skin, was
with soap and water.

NOTICE TO BUYER
Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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